
ATTENTION:  All Enhanced Debit Raider One Card Holders 

 

Due to a recent ruling by the Department of Education regarding the management of federal student 

funds, the winter 2016 term will be the last semester for the Enhanced Debit Raider One Card.  Effective 

January 19, 2016  Oakland Community College will no longer issue new Raider One Cards with the 

MasterCard Enhanced Debit feature.  This change only impacts the U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard 

portion of the Enhanced Debit Raider One Card.  The Basic (non-debit) Raider One Card will continue to 

be available. All print/copy permissions, iROC Cash, and library card access functions will remain 

operational on all Raider One Cards.   

Following, are key dates to be mindful of during the closing of the U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard 

program. 

January 14, 2016:  All Enhanced Debit Raider One Cards requested on or after this date will be mailed to 

the student’s home address. 

January 23, 2016:  All new Enhanced Debit U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard accounts must be 

activated by this date to be eligible for winter 2016 semester Financial Aid refund disbursements. 

February 19, 2016:  Last day Oakland Community College will issue replacement Enhanced Debit Raider 

One Cards.  The Basic (non-debit) Raider One Card will continue to be available. 

April 30, 2016:  Last day funds can be loaded to your U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard account. 

June 29, 2016:  Last day to use any remaining funds on your U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard 

account.   

December 31, 2016:  Last day to view your online transaction history. 

Please contact U.S. Bank Cardholder Services at 855-613-9098 if you have any questions. 

 

Note:  This change only impacts the U.S. Bank Prepaid Debit MasterCard portion of the Enhanced Debit 

Raider One Card.  The Basic (non-debit version) Raider One Card will continue to be available.  All 

print/copy permissions, iROC Cash, and library card access functions will remain operational on all 

Raider One Cards.   Please visit www.oaklandcc.edu  for more information regarding the refund process 

and how to enroll for E-check deposits. 

 

http://www.oaklandcc.edu/

